
 

Dear parents/ carers 
 
As you may know, we are putting together some food hampers for members of our school 
community who are in need of a little bit of help this holiday season. We all know that food bills are 
rising alongside heating and general cost of living. This may leave some families finding it difficult to 
be able to afford meals this Christmas. So we have decided to help.  
 
If you can support us by donating some food items that are non-perishable (tins, jars, dries good, 
pasta, tea bags etc.) we would be very grateful. We have also asked local businesses to help so if you 
know anyone who works for a local business, perhaps you could remind them of what we are doing.  
 
Any donation, no matter how big or small could make a massive difference to one of our school 
community.  
 
Donations will be collected by the school office.  
 
We will stop taking donations on Monday 18th December to give us time to make and distribute the 
hampers.  
 
Thank you for your support with this.  
 


